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Bill Analysis 

 

SB 148 authorizes the State Fire Marshal to approve an entity to review submitted applications 

for a building permit and requires the State Fire Marshal to approve or disapprove an application 

within 90 days after receipt. If the State Fire Marshal disapproves an application, the disapproval 

must be accompanied by a written explanation for the disapproval. If no written explanation is 

provided, the application shall be deemed approved. The measure also specifies that any city, 

town, or county that requires the submission of plans and specifications may provide for review 

of plans by an entity approved by the city, town, or county.  
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